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Your views on the proposal
Your views are important to us.

In the consultation document, we have set out the background and benefits of to the 
proposal for Lambeth College to become part of the LSBU family. Thinking about the 
learners, employers and the wider community, please let us know which of the benefits
are most important to you. You can also add anything else you would like us to take
into consideration.

Please complete the form below, or you can complete the form online at:
www.lambethcollege.ac.uk/public-consultation or www.lsbu.ac.uk/lambeth-consultation

Your Name:

Address:

	 Postcode:

Email:

I am (select as appropriate):

Student / Learner

Parent

Lambeth College Staff

LSBU Family Staff

Local Government

School

Employer / Local 
Business

Community 
Organisation

Other (please state)

Please complete the form and return it to us in person at the reception desk at the 
Clapham Campus, Lambeth College or Technopark, LSBU or via post or email to:

Clerk to Corporation
45 Clapham Common South Side
London
SW4 9BL
Public.Consultation@lambethcollege.ac.uk

Vice Chancellor’s Office
London South Bank University
103 Borough Road
London
SE1 0AA
consultation@lsbu.ac.uk

The deadline for your response is 12 noon on 8th May 2018

mailto:Public.Consultation%40lambethcollege.ac.uk?subject=
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